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Jean-huxtable@hotmail.co.uk
09 August 2017
Mrs Jo Farr

Grant Thornton ~UK LLP

Hartwell House

55-61 Victoria Street

Bristol

BS1 6FT

Dear Jo

Please find enclosed the 2017 Annual Return and supporting documents.

Just a few matters to clarify:

I now realize I made an error on the 2016 return and put a wrong value in Box 7, I entered £4603 but in fact it should have been £3837, I apologise for this and our Vice Chairman has initialled this error.  I have put the correct total on the 2017 return.
Boxes 3 and 6 have a difference of more than 15% as no grants or tap funding was received and no large expenditure like last year has been made in the year ended 31st March 2017.

I have not taken any salary again this year, it is remaining in the Parish Council bank account until I have managed to sort out the PAYE.  Where does the time go?  I have tried going on line to sort out the PAYE but then find out you need to ring them to get an employers reference, I try ringing and stay hanging on for so long to get a reply I end up giving up.  I have very few days to give me the opportunity to get hold of them.  I have now got someone that will try and sort this out for me so this should now soon be resolved and I can get paid.

I do apologize for the delay in returning the form.  This has been due to the Internal Auditor being away on business and pressure of work.

If anything else needs explaining please do let me know.

Jean Huxtable (Parish Clerk)


 
